

Lawn Primary & Nursery School

Headteacher - Mrs L Wood Cleeve Lawns, Lawn, Swindon, SN3 1LE Tel: 01793 522626

admin@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk absence@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk nursery@lawn-pri.swindon.sch.uk

11 September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our whole school commitment to reading for pleasure, we have arranged for your child's class to visit Old Town Library within our school day. Whilst they are at the library, they will have the opportunity to choose a library book which will be borrowed on a school library account. This book will need to remain in school. The class will also have the chance to listen to a story being read to them. We are really excited about these visits as we are so lucky to have such wonderful local libraries.

Your child will be visiting the library on Thursday 26th September and the visit will take place from approximately 9am to 11am. The class will walk there and back. If you are available to accompany the class on this visit, then please let me know.

Many thanks,

Mrs Saunders Year 6 Class Teacher KS2 Reading Lead UKS2 Phase Lead







